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Pursuant to the Informational Briefing notice for February 8, 2010, regarding

any "proposed reduction in services" by the Department of Human Services (DHS),

we do not have any changes to the information presented in the Informational

Briefing held by the House and Senate Human Services and Health Committees on

September 11, 2009 and by the House Finance Committee on January 12 and 27,

2010.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on this matter.
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